
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw .gov.au | 1

Ms Alison Wedgwood
NSW Ports
Level 2, Brotherson House
Gate B103 Penrhyn Road
Port Botany NSW 2036

27/11/2020

Dear Ms Wedgwood

Bulk Liquids Berths No. 2 (MP07_0061)
Hazards Audit 2017

I refer to your submission on 19 October 2020 of the Hazard Audit 2017, Rev B, dated 22 April 2017
under condition 3.3, Schedule 2 of MP 07_0061.

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it is prepared in
accordance with the Hazardous Industry Planning Advisory Paper No. 5 – Hazard Audit Guidelines
(HIPAP No. 5) and has addressed the requirements of condition 3.3. It is noted that the submitted
Hazard Audit is a late submission and the majority of the recommendations and actions have been
closed out in 2018. 

Based on the above, the Hazard Audit 2017 is approved, and the next hazard audit will be undertaken
by December 2020. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Doris Yau on 9274 6110 or
doris.yau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
A/Director
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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